
Announcing the Newfield “Comprehensive Plan Inventory Report” 

The Newfield Planning Board has prepared a draft of a document we are calling the 
Comprehensive Plan Inventory Report. It contains a wide variety of relevant information that the 
committee and key volunteers assembled and will be using in part to prepare the draft 
Comprehensive Plan for the Town of Newfield. This document will be available on the Newfield 
Town website http://townofnewfieldny.com/towngov.htm under the Planning Board page as 
August 9th. This is a “working draft” that will be updated as new information on the various 
topics is found. The chapters to date include: Introduction, Newfield History, Agriculture, 
Energy, Economic Development, Transportation, Health and Safety, Public School, Housing, 
Water Resources, Municipal Utilities, and Natural Areas.  A few printed copies will also be 
available for viewing at the Town Library and the Town Hall. All citizens are encouraged to read 
through the document to obtain factual information on various aspects that comprise the town of 
Newfield today.  

The committee will also be mailing out a survey to all Newfield households as of early 
September to gain input from the public on the various topics and issues that the Comprehensive 
Plan will address. Copies of the survey will also be on the above website and printed copies at 
the Town Library and Town Hall. The committee will also be hosting public forums in early 
2011 where the public can learn more about the development of the Comprehensive Plan and 
contribute input to the first draft of that document.  

We look forward to obtaining citizen input that will be essential to the development of 
Newfield’s first comprehensive plan. Comments and questions for the Board can be forwarded to 
the Newfield Town Clerk at the Town Offices. townclerk@centralny.twcbc.com 

Thank You! 

Newfield Town Planning Board 


